
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MARCH 19, 2025 
 
GO BILLIES! 
Congrats to the two Locura de marzo de música bracket winners in Profe Watne's class: Nolan 
Driessnack and Makayla Boaz! 
 
7TH GRADE CLASS PHOTO 
The 7th grade class picture will be taken just before lunch today. 
 
GRADUATION ANNOUNCEMENTS - DELIVERED TODAY 
Seniors - Graduation announcements will be delivered today during high school lunch. The rep 
will be located near the front office to hand them out. 
 
BILLIES ATHLETICS 
JV softball plays at home against Lowell today at 4:30. 
JV Baseball and Softball teams play at Sutherlin on Friday at 4:30. 
Varsity Baseball and Softball teams play against Sutherlin at home on Friday at 4:30. 
HS Track competes in the Elmira Relays on Friday at 11am. They will be dismissed at 8:30. 
 
LOST AND FOUND 
Please check out the lost-and-found cart that is located near the front office.  Items will be 
donated at the end of this week. 
 
SENIOR YEARBOOK ADS 
Let the world know how proud you are of your senior and buy a personal ad in the 
yearbook!  Prices are $40 for 1/8 page, $90 for ¼ page, and $190 for ½ page.  Please contact 
Mr. Meinzen before May 1st if you would like to purchase an ad to honor your 
senior tmeinzen@pleasanthill.k12.or.us. 
 
SCHOLARSHIPS 
McKenzie Watershed Council is offering a scholarship for students who plan on attending a 
community college or 4-year college or university. This scholarship is for those students with a 
natural resource related major or stating intent within the application declaring an eligible 
field.  Students will need to be enrolled full time while in college. The application due date is 
April 1st. 
 
Springfield Rotary Club is offering a scholarship for students who plan to attend an accredited 
community college, college, or university.  It requires the application and two letters of 
recommendation, one from a teacher and the other from the counselor or 
employer.  Applications are due May 2nd. 
 


